
NTUA  PROFESSORS  VISIT  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On  Saturday  the  3rd/16th  of  April  2016,  the  Scientific
Diagnostic Team of the NTUA, assigned with conducting a study
on  the  protection,  conservation  and  restoration  of  the
Aedicula  of  the  Holy  Sepulchre,  composed  of  Ms  Antonia
Moropoulou  and  Messrs.  Mouzakis  and  Korres,  visited  the
Patriarchate.

The distinguished scientists were received by H.B. Theophilos,
Patriarch  of  Jerusalem,  in  the  presence  of  the  Elder
Secretary-General, Archbishop Aristarchos of Constantina. At
the meeting, the Patriarch spoke of the significance of the
Aedicula and the Holy Sepulchre to Christians in the Holy Land
and across the world, but also to followers of other religions
and to the political authorities of the region.

In the presence of Theodosios Mitropoulos, architect of the
Church of the Resurrection, the three expert professors went
on  to  discuss  with  the  Patriarch  manners  in  which  the
innovative study can be implemented, in terms of the order,
transportation, customs clearance, safekeeping and usage of
materials for the solidification of the monument. It was also
agreed that in the course of such works, the worship schedules
of the three Communities and free access and veneration of
pilgrims from the Holy Land and from across the world must not
be violated.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/bAMld5KYFus
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